

February 27, 2012

Representative Bob Lynn State Capitol Room 108 Juneau AK, 99801

Re: House Bill 327

Dear Representative Lynn:

Barle angeick

On behalf of NEA-Alaska, I wish to express our support for House Bill 327, which makes privileged certain communications between employees and employee union representatives. It is important that members feel the conversations they have with their union representatives remain confidential. When members have the confidence to speak openly with union representatives, NEA-Alaska is better able to advocate for its members.

Thank you for introducing this important legislation.

Sincerely,

Barb Angaiak

President